
WSF 2020 Annual Report #5243 

Project: Lower Elkhorn Natural Resources District’s District Wide Groundwater Model – WSF 
Application #5243 
Date: March 26, 2020 
 
NO PROJECT PROGRESS TO DATE. PROJECT IS ANTICIPATED TO BEGIN IN APRIL. 
 
ANTICIPATED ACTIVITIES FROM APRIL 1, 2020 UNTIL NEXT ANNUAL REPORT DUE APRIL 1, 2021: 
 

• The consultant will begin work on project. 
 

 
ANTICIPATED CASH FLOW FOR REMAINDER OF THE PROJECT: 
 

• No funds have been expended to date. It is expected in the next year that $157,800 will 
be expended, as detailed in the grant application.  

 
LIKELIHOOD THAT BENEFITS PROJECTED IN APPLICATION 5243 WILL BE REALIZED: 
 

• It is expected that the project will achieve all benefits described in the application. 


